
Principal Message 3/10/22 

Stevenson Families, 

I can’t believe Spring Break is here!  The time is just flying by.  We had a wonderful Career Day on 

Wednesday organized by Mrs. Silva.  I want to thank the volunteers that presented and provided 

insights to our students about their careers.  Mr. Hattal dodged the rain and our students participated in 

the school-wide enrichment egg drop challenge today.  We also welcomed our newest Penguin families 

at our Orientation meetings this week.  Excitement abounds, rightfully so, to attend the BEST school in 

the whole wide world! 

In science news, our Fifth Graders had an amazing learning opportunity this week.  On Tuesday, expert 

volunteers and Mrs. Gibbs assisted the students with dissecting fetal pigs.  The students have been 

learning about body organs and their functions.  This experience gave the students real life connections 

to what they were learning about.  I have posted some pictures on our Facebook Group.   

After Spring Break, we have another food truck scheduled to be at Kelly Park on Wednesday, March 23rd 

from 3:30 – 5:30 pm.   Haley’s BBQ Food Truck will be providing us with a portion of all sales during that 

time.  I know at least I don’t have to plan dinner for the family that night!   

The 21-22 BPS Parent Survey is available.  The survey can be accessed at 

https://www.brevardschools.org/2022ParentSurvey.  Survey results are reviewed with all stakeholders 

and assist us with planning for school improvement.  We have received word from the district that the 

elementary school with the highest response rate will win a treat.  I hope that you all take a moment to 

provide me with your valuable feedback and help us to win that treat! 

That’s it for this week.  I hope you all have a wonderful Spring Break.  I can’t wait to hear about your 

time spent with family and friends.  I’ll see you all on Monday, March 21st in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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